
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

This letter  is to inform you that we are discontinuing the product(s) described below. Please 

review this letter to ensure that your products and/or  processes will not be affected by the 

termination of this item and email your acceptance and/or  need for any additional 

documentation for the obsolete product(s). Please respond with your acknowledgement to 

Rebecca Yazzie at rebecca@inspiredled.com. Thank you for your help and support. 
 

Inspired LED Part Number(s): 24V-MB100-PW-12M 
 

 
 
 

Reason: In an effort to provide the best quality products Inspired LED is upgrading to a more 

efficient  24V product  line within the coming weeks. As part of the redesign we have 

transitioned from lOmm to 8mm with respect to the width  of the flex. To differentiate 

between the two products we will be releasing a new SKU. As our customer base has grown 

and changed, Inspired LED is trying to streamline product  lines that that are aligned with 

customer requests and purchase patterns. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

\480-941-4286 orders@inspiredled.com 8inspiredled.com 

mailto:rebecca@inspiredled.com
mailto:orders@inspiredled.com

